
Holy Family Student Council invites EVERYONE to 
be IRISH on Tuesday, March 17th! 

 

 
 

Students may bring in $1.00 to wear gym pants and 
Saint Paddy’s or green tops and accessories. 

 
As always, the gym uniform is an acceptable 

alternative. 
 

All funds that we raise will be donated to the  
IAE Foundation. 

 

 


